
Crescent 

Ridge Dairy 
Request for Determination 

of Insignificance 



Crescent Ridge 

Dairy is Located on 

Bay Road in Sharon 
The Town Boundary between 

Sharon and Stoughton is Bay 

Road 



Facts Pertaining to the Request 

 First Request under new regulations for 

projects of 10,000 gallons per day (gpd)or less 

(313 CMR 4.08(2)(b)) 

 6,500 gpd is the jurisdictional amount (from 

the Neponset River basin) 

 Total transfer will be no more than 10,000 gpd 

of milk waste 

 Basin of discharge will be the Massachusetts 

Coastal basin, via the MWRA system 

 



Staff Recommendation 
 

 Staff Recommends that the WRC find this project to 
be insignificant under the ITA 

 Connection to Stoughton wastewater system limited 
to no more than 10,000 gpd 

 Specific to CRD: No other properties in the vicinity 
can hook into this connection 

 No increase in capacity with the Sharon water supply 
system; therefore no additional impacts to resources 
near these sources. 

 Human sanitary waste will continue to be discharged 
through the CRD groundwater discharge system. 



Next Steps 

 

 

 A vote will be requested at the April 

meeting 

 The regulatory deadline for a vote is April 

29, 2019 


